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Friday 19​th​ February 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
I hope you are all safe and well.  
 
We will reopen to children of key workers and those that have been specifically invited only 
on Monday morning at 8.45am​. All other children should remain at home and log on to the live 
learning sessions and the seesaw activities each day. If you are having problems accessing learning, 
please contact the office on Monday morning from 8.30am. As soon as I know of any information 
regarding wider opening, I will let you know.  
 
Please can I encourage all parents dropping children into school to wear face coverings around the 
school site. Whilst there is mixed opinion on the effectiveness of mask wearing, I would hope that we 
could work together to try every little thing we possibly can to get back to some kind of normality. I 
would also like to remind families to walk in separately please – keeping a social distance of 2m at all 
times. Only those in the same household should be walking together. This also applies when waiting 
outside the classrooms. Please keep your distance. 
 
If you are struggling in any way – be that with your mental or physical health, food or bills, please talk 
to us as we can help. We have food parcels in school and we have contacts to other services who 
can help. Please contact Caroline Morrison on ​morrison@charlestown.manchester.sch.uk​ for more 
information or call the office on the number above on Monday morning. In the meantime, if you need 
help and support, please refer to the previous letter sent out which contains contact details of various 
support services. 
 
If you have any questions, as always, please email me at ​head@charlestown.manchester.sch.uk​.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Allison Collis 
Headteacher 
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